

Oqtane Docs – Monthly Meeting 2024-03-26

Guide and then [protocol](#) at this meeting.

Attendees

- @iJungleboy – Daniel Mettler
- @thabaum – Cody Walbaum
- @GregStevenson – Greg Stevenson

Goals of this Meeting

1. All participants are up to date with what's happening and what's important.
2. Volunteers' resources are optimized to what they like and what the community needs.
3. Work is synchronized among those who contribute and Oqtane/.net as a whole.
4. Answer questions.
5. Next tasks and responsibilities are clear.

Welcome, Introductions

1. Welcome – and introductions if we have new participants (info about name/mail being shared).

Recurring Agenda / Topics

1. @iJungleboy: **Recap previous meeting 2024-02-28**
 1. Various topics / tasks distributed
2. @iJungleboy: **Status / what has happened since in the Docs**
→ Summary: Mainly a lot of installation docs by @thabaum.
 1. @thabaum: installation for all kinds of combinations
 2. @iJungleboy: optimized a lot of the material with TOC files, Includes, etc.
→ [review what I changed, to improve long-term quality.](#)
3. @iJungleboy: **Status / what has happened since in Oqtane or .net**
→ Summary: nothing new since last meeting.
 1. Next Oqtane meeting 2024-03-06
4. @iJungleboy: **Currently Running Docs Projects**
 1. @thabaum: polish up installation, maybe add some pics
 2. @thabaum: maybe some MAIU work / tutorials
 3. @iJungleboy: flatten the API namespaces
 4. @GregStevenson: Book-like guide to use Oqtane [backlog]
 1. @GregStevenson will be in Maui for ca. 2 weeks and spend some time on the docs 📖
 2. Also learned a lot about Module creation, which he would like to standardize
 3. Possibly more a 2-Book approach for developer vs. admin (priority 1)
5. @iJungleboy: **Topics That Could Use Some Love – Volunteers?**
 1. Create, maintain, update, and distribute language packs.
 2. Module development in general

3. Version picker for when the docs result in major overhaul which makes old/new docs confusing (backlog, will be like <https://docs.2sxc.org>). @iJungleboy
4. Concepts docs
5. Webhooks, etc.
6. Maui probably wait for 5.2
7. FAQs – eg. extracted from GitHub discussions

Other / Special to Today's Meeting

6. Other Topics / Questions etc.
7. Next Meeting: 2024-04-30
8. Summarize Meeting – goals achieved? → [yes](#)

Tasks Summary

Topic / Task	Who	When
▪ Finish minutes and distribute	@iJungleboy	today